
 
 

 
 
Jiangxu Xinglong Environment is willing to work in the Urban 
Infrastructure Projects in Punjab 
 
 May 31st, 2019 
 
The management of Jaingxu Xinglong Environment, after a series of engagements and orientation 
meetings, visited office of Punjab Board of Investment and Trade today to hold discussions with 
the management of PBIT. On this occasion an MOU was signed between PBIT and Jiangsu 
Xinglong Environment Co. Ltd. where PBIT shall, within its operational scope as the IPA, facilitate 
the company in its commercial/investment activities in Punjab. The company has a potential to 
invest in projects of urban water management system and low cost housing segments and has 
plans to invest more than 500 mn USD in the target sectors of human development, subject to 
completion of other formalities. Member for Provincial Assembly Punjab, Ms. Sabrina Javed was 
also present on the occasion to witness the ceremony. 
 


